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  1    Swimming Lessons (WRC) 

    Chips for sale at recess (75¢) 

 Cheese orders home 

  3   Hot Lunch (Domino’s Pizza) 

  8   Swimming Lessons (WRC) 

 JK-gr.2 trip to the Plattsville 

 Fire Hall 

       Chips for sale at recess (75¢) 

10   Remembrance Day 

 Hot Lunch – Pizza 

 Gift Card orders due 

15   Swimming Lessons (WRC) 

       Chips for sale at recess (75¢) 

16   Grade 3/4 trip to London’s  

       Children Museum 

17   Hot Lunch: Spaghetti/Meat      

       Sauce 

21   CAASO Volleyball Tournament  

       (Rim Park)  

22   Swimming Lessons (WRC) 

       Chips for sale at recess (75¢)  

23   Gift Card orders due 

24   PA Day (report cards) 

28   Oxford Dairy Presentations  

       (in-school) 

29   Wacky Wednesday 

       Chips for sale at recess (75¢) 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy November 

Birthdays 
 

  2 Emma   

  4 Mrs. Valenta 

  8    Eli 

21 Jorden 

22 Daniel 

30    Micah 

 

 

“Love must be sincere. Hate what is evil; cling to what is good. Be devoted to 
one another in love. Honour one another above yourselves”. Romans 12:9-10 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 
We will be holding our own Remembrance Day service here at the 

school on Friday, November 10. All classes will gather  

on Friday morning to honour for a special  

presentation to remember those who gave  

such a tremendous sacrifice for the freedoms 

that we enjoy here  in Canada.  

 We will remember! 

 

 Sports Days in November 
 

Thank you to the many volunteers who signed up to 

help drive students to swimming lessons this month. 

Grade 3-8 students will be going to the pool on 

Wednesday afternoons – November 1, 8, 15 and 22. 

Students will return to the school before dismissal. 

Driving info will be sent home shortly. There will also 

be a CAASO Volleyball Tournament at RIM Park in 

Waterloo on Tuesday, November 21. This will be some 

of our grade 6-8 students. Permission forms will come 

home shortly for this event. 

P.A. Day 
This is a reminder that 

Friday, November 24 is 

a Professional Activity 

Day for teachers and 

there will be no school for 

students.  

 

 

Uniform Reminders 
As the weather gets cooler, students are wearing sweaters and hoodies over 

their uniforms to stay warm in class. While this is completely acceptable, 

please remember that students still need to be in uniform. According to the 

Uniform Commitment (signed in September), students should be wearing the 

following for sweatshirts/cardigans: navy sweater, sweatshirt (NO crests or 

pictures) and PCS navy hoodies and sweatshirts. Many students are wearing 

other colours and sweaters with prints. These are NOT considered to be part 

of the PCS school uniform. Please ensure your child has a navy sweater or 

sweatshirt for the winter season.  
 

Wacky Wednesday 
 

Wednesday, November 29 is another 

special day for PCS! Students can dress 

in wacky, tacky, colourful clothing and 

wear their hair in a silly style for this 

fun spirit day! Students not 

participating should wear their regular 

uniform that day. 

 

 

Plattsville Fire Hall Visit 

On Wednesday, November 8, the JK-gr.2 

will be visiting our Plattsville Fire Hall and  

learn what about our wonderful 

community helpers, the firefighters. More 

info will be coming home soon!  
 


